
   Budget and Finance Committee Report    

             

 Report By: PDG Brien Patton, Budget & Finance Chairperson   

 Date: 10/08/17          

             

 Normally at this time we would report on the Accountants report  

 for the year that ended June 30th 2017, but we will not be doing   

 that as we haven’t received that report yet, as soon as we receive it  

 we will get it to the Council.        

             

 You will find the budget for this year attached, as you can see we are  

 very early in the year and there hasn’t been much happening yet. At  

 the Winter Council in February we will review the budget and propose  

 any changes that need to be made.       

             

 Respectfully Submitted         

 PDG Brien Patton          

 Budget & Finance Chairperson         


